
From: Gary S Gevisser  
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2008 8:34 PM PT 

To: Adam L Tucker 
Cc: rest; Office of the Israeli Defense Department Attache - Israeli Embassy 

Washington DC.; 48hours@cbsnews.com; 60m@cbsnews.com; Dr. Laura Family; 
Dr. Ruth; Rush Limbaugh; Howard Schultz - Founder, Chairman and Global 
Strategist for Starbucks; Steven Lee Parkinson - Mothercare - Middleast; 

oreilly@foxnews.com; Oprah; Paul Baker - Baker Winokur Ryder; 
johnandken@johnandkenshow.com; Professor Rabbi Dennis Prager - TV-Radio Talk 

Show Host; Alan M. Dershowitz - Harvard University Law School; Sarah Sim - 
Prince News, Princeton University; Professor Rabbi Abner Weiss; Joyce Kwan - 
nuzeds@tt.mit.edu; Sternshow@howardstern.com; United States Justice 

Department; Mossad 
Subject: POST PLAY 

 
How do we best remind our viewers why Starbucks is “banned” in Israel? 
 

http://www.timesonline.co.uk/tol/news/world/middle_east/article3321637.ece 
 

Also what do you make of this “chat session” I had going earlier? 
 

http://www.nextraterrestrial.com/pdf/Microsoft%20Word%20-%20rocotool-
blog.pdf 

 

Wise men talk because they have something to say; fools, 

because they have to say something - Plato 

 
Wouldn’t it be nice if people were just nice enough to go beyond saying “thank you” 

and encourage their lover to share their joy for me pointing out to them that their 
sex lives will be greatly enhanced if they gave up brain numbing TV which Marie 
and I did going on a decade ago, and with the remainder of the 4 or so hours left 

over each day to indulge after spending an hour or so “cooling down” in “post play”, 
preparing healthy vegetarian cuisine meals  that when salivating over also make 

you feel so good about giving up animal life that once had a pulse, although we do 
occasionally eat eggs and drink a drop of milk here and there, and then the cheese. 
Ok we are not perfect! 

 
Ok, so I am alone at the stone home and with the exercise I did today it is doubtful 

I will need more than a handful of hours sleep! 
 
Important stuff going on right now, Drudge having a tough time keeping up with 

me, the Queen “cashing out”, Starbucks not able to keep a lid on their not-so-
secret deal with the Kuwaiti Royal Family who have threatened to destroy 

Starbucks’ growth of 5 shops per week in the Middle East if they so much as open 
one successful operation in the State of Israel who didn’t need my Royal Mater-
Mother’s close friend, Boris Senior, to tell them, them being first and foremost 



David Ben Gurion that the corrupt United States Government was “no friend” of the 
fledging State of Israel. 

 
Yes, the weight of that ingenious Israeli Military Intelligence report that the entire 

world can only find on www.just3ants.com as well as on messages boards where I 
and friends have been posting, clearly starting to takes it toll as our corrupt elected 
and non-elected government officials “head for the hills”. 

 
So who really wants to be President of the United States for the next 4 years? 

 
Who wants to be a member of the United States Congress who also does not know 
one day from the next, one moment from the next whether while on live TV and/or 

live streaming over the internet to explain “sum” [sic] of these very important 
issues of the day, month, year, decade, going back and forth, starting out with the 

United States Congress approving the financing by American bankers of De Beers, 
the De Beers led Anglo Boer War of 1899-1902, and the American led 8 Allied 
Nations invasion of China in 1900? 

 
Risk Assessment is my business. 

 
http://www.nextraterrestrial.com/pdf/risk%20assessment.htm 

 
[Word count 454] 
 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Lavon_Affair 
 

 

 

 


